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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Carla Young, Systems Liaison Chair


Date:

January 29, 2015


Subject:
Mid-Year Report
1. The plan to refresh workstations with laptop computers for the DDS’s has been cancelled.  Workstations with towers will once again be used for DDS refreshments coming up this year.  However, this project has been delayed several times due to vendor selection changes and having to test the image on the hardware.  Rollout is not expected until April.  
2. The MMS and AMS server replacement project is moving along well.  A fix was also rolled out for the problem with EME print on the MMS servers.  Most sites report this is working well.  A few sites have specific problems which are being looked into.

3. Here in Missouri we are deep into beta testing for DCPS.  Version 5.0 is expected to rollout in April 2015.  Missouri has two counselors who have gone to full intake in DCPS. The intent is to get more and more cases in DCPS to find more issues possibly and further refine what functionality we need in order to be able to work a full caseload.  Lockheed Martin is continuing to work with staff in various offices on enhancements to the system.  
4. An upgrade to office IVT systems is underway.  This conversion will allow SSA to transmit video using less satellite bandwidth.  Inventory and testing are underway now with final testing and upgrading scheduled for March 2015.
